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LPW Independent School
LPW House
Princess Street
Bristol
BS3 4AG

20th September 2022

Dear parent/carer

Following our Ofsted inspection in July, I am delighted to be able to share our final report with you. LPW School was graded ‘Good’ in all areas, with particular highlights including:

“Leaders and staff at the school build strong and positive relationships with pupils.”

“Pupils feel well known by the staff, who match the curriculum to pupils’ needs. Pupils work hard and take pride in their learning.”

“Pupils say that the school helps them to succeed. They know that staff persist with them and will not give up. This gives pupils confidence and self-belief. Pupils say that staff listen to them and respect them.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]This report is a testimony to the hard work of not only our staff but also the fantastic young people we work with and our wider community, which very much includes you!

I am truly grateful for your continued support and look forward to working with you and your child to achieve further success. 

Kind regards,




Dan Carter
Head Teacher LPW School
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